
	

	

RTOWA MUM/CORR/2020.                                                        Dated 3rd Aug’2020 

To	
	
Shri.	Narendra	Dhaktode	
General	Manager	(Finance)	
MTNL	Mumbai	
	
Respected	Sir		
	
SUB:-	Payment	of	old	bills	of	Pensioners..	
	
It	is	learnt	that		last	week,	some	funds	to	the	tune	of	Rs.2.5	crores	were	received	towards	payment	
of	old	claims	of	pensioners	such	as	50%	reimbursement	of	CGHS	contribution,	reimbursement	of	
OPD	bills	etc..	However	sorry	to	say	that	the	payment	has	not	been	effected	so	far.	It	seems	the	
Areas	have	not	pushed	the	files	for	centralised	payment.	The	bills	are	pending	for	more	than	one	
and	half	years.		
	
Therefore	it	is	requested	to	intervene	and	direct	the	Areas	to	do	the	needful	for	payment	of	all	
the	pending	bills	of	the	pensioners	at	the	earliest.	
	

With	high	regards,	

		 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Yours	Sincerely,	

		

(J.S. YADAV)                                                                      
                                                                               Joint General Secretary 
                                                                                                                RTOWA Mumbai 
Copy to  
 
DGM (Fin) of All Areas. It is requested to arrange payment at the earliest. 

	

	

	


